
APPENDIX D

30th November 2015 Department: Customer & Community Services
Contact Name: Mick Sims
Contact No: 01753 477387
Fax: n/a
Email: Michael.sims@slough.gov.uk
Our Ref:
Your Ref:

Dear 

REF: Consultation on Review of Street Trading Conditions

I am writing to you regarding a recent review of the Council’s current street trading 
conditions.

The conditions for street trading have not been reviewed for some years.

The Licensing Team have recently carried out a full review of the current conditions and in 
doing so have consulted with Thames Valley Police, Royal Berkshire Fire and Rescue 
Service and Slough Borough Council departments including Planning, Highways, 
Transport, Parking and Development, Trading Standards, Food and Safety, 
neighbourhood Enforcement and Environmental and Quality Services.

In light of the responses back from the initial consultation a new set of proposed conditions 
have been prepared which are attached together with a copy of the current conditions.

The purpose of this letter is to formally consult with you as a current street trading consent 
holder, for your views and comments on the new proposed conditions before they are put 
before the Licensing Committee in February for approval.

I would welcome any views or comments you may have and would ask that these are put 
in writing by email to Michael.sims@slough.gov.uk or for my attention to The Licensing 
Team, Landmark Place, High Street, Slough, SL1 1JL no later than Monday 4th January 
2016.

Yours sincerely, 

Mick Sims
Licensing Manager
Consumer Protection and Business Compliance Services
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